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Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell de Formentera, sent a letter to Francesc Antich,
president of Port Authority of the Balearic Islands [APB], requesting an "urgent face-to-face
meeting to tackle the current situation of uncertainty and ongoing problems at the port of La
Savina".

  

Speaking for herself and on behalf of the entire cabinet, President Juan has already expressed
concern at recent APB board meetings and now hopes to table several issues "requiring
immediate action due to the lack of solutions in sight", as she has pointed out. These problems
"affect different sectors, companies and residents of the island, such as the Formentera
Fishermen's Guild [Confraria de Pescadors], concessions on the harbour wharves, and the
current situation with charter companies and single-day maritime excursions".
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